
 
 
 
 
 

Important Announcement  
 
To:    ALL Department of Criminal Justice Graduating Seniors  
  
  
           
From:   Rochelle McGee-Cobbs, Ph.D.,  

Undergraduate Coordinator 
  Department of Criminal Justice, MVSU 
 
Date:    September 17, 2019 
 

Subject:   Senior Exit Examination (A Graduation Requirement) 

 
The Department of Criminal Justice graduating seniors are REQUIRED 
to take the Senior Exit Examination BEFORE they graduate and/or 
receive their diploma.  The Senior Exit Examination covers five areas:  
Criminology, Law Enforcement, Courts, Corrections and Research Methods.  
Students may choose to attend one of three testing sessions:   
 
(1) November 5, 2019 (Tuesday), 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the Social Science 

Building, Room 18;  
 

(2) November 6, 2019 (Wednesday), 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. at the Social 
Science Building, Room 18; or  

 
(3) November 7, 2019 (Thursday), 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the Social  

Science Building, Room 18.   
 
 
  


